Conclusion of the board meeting 2017-3
At Soffice (Sofianlehdonkatu 5b), Helsinki
On February, 1 2017 at 16:15 onwards

During the meeting the board discussed about what have happened during the past month and what will happen during the spring, inside the different sectors of the board.
From tutoring the most important news were that we have had 12 exchange tutor applicants. For peer tutoring we got in total of 10 new tutors, from all the fields! 
We will have two checkpoints in the upcoming Tursajaiset. Ticket sales to different events will continue and informed in Soffa ry’s Facebook page. 
New coveralls will be ordered during this month and they will cost 40€ for the students, we were able to make the price lower due to the high amount of sponsors (6 in total).
The board members had a training in the end of January and we discussed about the topics of the training and how we can make Soffa ry even better. We want to inform the new students better about Soffa ry, so a small training about Soffa ry will be provided to the new tutors also a pamphlet about Soffa ry will be made. We want to promote advocacy even more. Also start to make plans for new alcohol free events.
Soffa ry’s website will be updated, and some of the information will be translated as well into english. And we try to provide new info in the site at least once a month.
The board is getting blankets and coat rack for Megora. Re-organizing Megora (and cleaning) will happen as well.
Next board meeting will take place on March, 1 2017.
